
   
 

 

 

 

 

State of New Jersey 
BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 

44 South Clinton Avenue, 3rd Floor, Suite 314 

Post Office Box 350 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 

www.nj.gov/bpu/ 
 

 
      June 22, 2018 
 
 
 
John Carley, Esq. 
Rockland Electric Company 
4 Irving Place 
New York, NY  10003-0987 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Petition of Rockland Electric Company for Approval of an Advanced 

Metering program; and for Other Relief 
BPU Docket No. ER16060524 

 
Dear Mr. Carley:  
 
By Order dated August 23, 2017 in this docket, the Board authorized Rockland Electric 
Company (“RECO”) to implement an Advanced Metering Infrastructure (“AMI”) Program.  As 
part of the Board’s August 23, 2017 Order, the Board approved a one-time $45 opt out fee  and 
a $15 monthly meter reading fee for customers who do not wish to have an AMI meter installed.    
 
On May 18, 2018, RECO filed tariff sheets reflecting the changes approved by the Board with a 
proposed effective date of June 18, 2018.  Staff has reviewed the tariffs filed by RECO and finds 
them consistent with the Board’s August 23, 2017 Order.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Aida Camacho-Welch  

      Secretary of the Board 
 
/sp 
 
c:  Stefanie A. Brand, Director, New Jersey Division of Rate Counsel 
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